



To: All St. John's Meadows and Brickstone by St. John's Residents

Re: Precautions and Community Updates

Date: 3/16/2020

Dear Residents,

As the nature of the Coronavirus continues to unfold the following steps are necessary to keep you, family, and staff member's safe and minimize the potential exposure to the COVID-19 Virus:

- Refrain from having family members and friends entering the community
- Effective March 17, all meals from the Café will be take out only
- Effective March 17, the Briarwood dining room will be closed and meals will be delivered upon request- see separate memo for times and payment options
- All caregivers are requested to enter only through the Briarwood entrance
- Newspapers will be dropped off at the community entrance and will be delivered by internal staff members
- All package and food deliveries will be left at the front desk for you to pick up, or upon request delivered by staff members
- Mail will continue to be delivered daily
- All external programs coming into the communities are cancelled such as: entertainment, fitness, and educational events. We will attempt to provide social programing with our internal team.
- Guest Suites are not available until further notice
- All non-medical appointments are cancelled with the exception of grocery shopping

Thank you all for your cooperation and patience. We are in this together and we will get through this together.

Paul